
Date of Next Meeting  

 

 

Members are asked to note that a special meeting of the District Executive will take place on 

Tuesday, 18th April 2017 in the Council Chamber, Council Offices, Brympton Way, Yeovil 

commencing at 1.00 p.m.  

 

The next scheduled meeting of the District Executive will take place on Thursday, 11th May 2017 in 

the Council Chamber, Council Offices, Brympton Way, Yeovil commencing at 9.30 a.m. (one week 

later than usual due to the County Elections) 

 

 


